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March 14th, 2020 

 
 

 

Dear Parents,  

Assalam o aleikum. 

 

 

I am sure you are aware of the Government’s decision to close schools with immediate effect until April 5 th, 2020. Please 

be wary of information from social media and any unofficial source.  

The Government notification instructs schools to vacate their hostels so all boarders have been sent home. 

The S2 (9th Class) examinations have been postponed. We will communicate with S2 students and parents when we 

receive information relating to these examinations.  

Our internal/promotion examinations (i.e. Junior School, Prep School, and C2) have also been disrupted. We will inform 

these students and their parents as soon as we have made decisions relating to this.  

 

Mr Peter Giddens 

Principal 

 

  

 


